

Year 11 | Mock results day letter

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following previous communication, we are inviting every Year 11 child and a parent/carer to attend Mock Results Day on Monday 8th January 2024. This day is calendared as INSET (training day), but between 1.45pm and 3.00pm we welcome you to drop-in to receive results from the mock GCSE exams during November/December. This will provide a great opportunity to reflect on what your child has achieved so far and what steps should be taken next to maximise their success.

Year on year, the evidence shows that those students who have the greatest parent/carer support are the most successful at both studying for their upcoming qualifications, and managing the pressure that this can put them under. On your child's return in January, there will be **less than five months** until their GCSE examinations begin, so we feel it is really important that we build strong connections between home and school. We also know it can be daunting for parents/carers to understand how best to support with these examinations, so we want to welcome you to ask any questions and gain further insights. To ensure your child feels supported and guided to achieve well, **we would highly recommend your attendance and engagement with this event.**

As this is a drop-in event, you do not need to book a specific time slot, however we recommend you plan to spend up to thirty minutes on site to access the following that will be on offer:

- Collecting envelopes containing **grades/outcomes** achieved for each of the mock examinations your child has undertaken
- Completing a questionnaire reflecting on next steps, with outcomes that are personalised to your child
- Receiving **information on best practice for revision** including revision timetable materials
- Receiving reminders on Post 16 opportunities
- Meeting with careers adviser(s) and local post-16 providers to discuss courses (including making applications)
- Speaking to your child's year leader or other senior leaders

The first thirty attendees will also get a free revision pack to support with their studying.

Please can you indicate your attendance at this event via the online form. We look forward to seeing as many of you in attendance as possible. Finally, if you have any questions, requests or require more information, please do not hesitate to contact me by e-mail: sfox@bluecoat.uk.com.

Yours sincerely,







